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Over the winter holidays, various workshops were held for youth. In the Central and Eastern European 

region, a workshop called "Guiding Light" was held in Poland. Watch the video below. 

 

On January 1st, we concluded our Central and Eastern European HARP Workshop which was a huge 

success. It hasn't been easy, we faced lots of challenges as staff, but it was all worth it. The kids are still 

keeping in touch, we're watching Chosen together, many got more active in their communities, started 

listening to the High Noon podcast, etc. - Sandra (Workshop Organiser) 

 

Watch the video below or directly on YouTube. 

 

 
 

Huge thank you to all those who contributed to the workshop. 

 

 

 


